
From: DC Consultation
To: Laura Garth
Cc: Jay Smith
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 19NP0060 Dykehead Farm, Rochester, Newcastle Upon Tyne,

Northumberland, NE19 1RD
Date: 01 August 2019 13:03:23

 
 
From: Martin Chilvers  
Sent: 31 July 2019 12:28
To: DC Consultation
Subject: Re: Planning Application Consultation 19NP0060 Dykehead Farm, Rochester, Newcastle Upon
Tyne, Northumberland, NE19 1RD
 
Dear Jay
 
Thank you for sharing the details of this application.
 
The Councillors of Rochester with Byrness Parish Council took the opportunity to discuss the
matter at the Parish Council meeting last night.
 
I can advise that they were all in agreement to support the application based on the details
provided.
 
Regards
 
Martin Chilvers
Parish Clerk
Rochester with Byrness Parish Council
 
 
 
 
On Fri, 12 Jul 2019 at 15:05, NNPA Planning Consultations <dcconsultation@nnpa.org.uk>
wrote:

Please see the attached consultation regarding a planning application which has been
received by Northumberland National Park Authority. Full details can be viewed at
http://nnpa.planning-register.co.uk/plaPlanningAppDisplay.aspx?AppNo=19NP0060

DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Telephone:  Mob:
Web:
www.northumberlandnationalpark.org.uk<http://www.northumberlandnationalpark.org.uk/>

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - This communication is from Northumberland
National Park Authority (NNPA).The Authority’s head office and principal place of
business is Eastburn, South Park, Hexham, Northumberland, NE46 1BS, United Kingdom.
If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of disclosure, distribution,
copying or use of this communication or the information in it or in any attachments is
strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error,
please delete the email and destroy any copies of it. Any views or opinions presented are
solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of NNPA.Contractors or
potential contractors are reminded that a formal Order or Contract is needed for NNPA to
be bound by any offer or acceptance of terms for the supply of goods or services Although
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this email and any attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defects which
might affect any computer or IT system into which they are received, no responsibility is
accepted by the NNPA for any loss or damage arising in any way from the receipt or use
thereof. Computer systems of this Authority may be monitored and communications
carried out on them recorded, to secure the effective operation of the system and for other
lawful purpose.

DC Consultation, Development Control Consultation
Tel: (x)
Mob:

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements
and not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email
communications. Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the
employment of the individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any
liability in respect of such communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for any
damages or other liability arising.




